Lima, November 9, 2011

Ms. Yuefen Li

Head of Debt and Development Finance Branch

United Nations Conference on Trade and Development — UNCTAD
Palais des Nations — Geneva, Switzerland

Dear Ms. Li,
Please receive my warmest greetings.

Many thanks for the invitation to participate in the Eight Debt Management Conference
from 14 to 16 November 2011 to be held in Geneva.

As you know, LATINDADD is composed of institutions, teams and campaigns from
Latin American countries that work toward a definitive resolution for the problem of
external debt and to create conditions that encourage the establishment of an economy
at the service of the people, where economic, social and cultural rights are enforced.

In that sense we place our full confidence in Ms. Maria Lucia Fattorelli to represent

Latindadd in the Eight Debt Management Conference from 14 to 16 November 2011 to
be held in Geneva.

Ms. Maria Lucia Fattorelli, is member of the Citizen Audit of the Brazilian Debt and

Latindadd and currently is member of the UNCTAD Group of Experts on Responsible
Financing

Ve once again express our gratitude for the opportunity and confidence placed in our
organization to be part of this process

Warm regards,

Romulo Torres Seocane
Coordinator
Latin American Network on Debt, Development and Rights — LATINDADD




